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While we strive to keep Christ at the center of our school 
every day, you may be looking for a few extra ways to keep 
Christ at the center of your family this holiday season. Here 
are a few options right here at our parish:
 
● Grab a tag from our parish Giving Tree beginning this 

weekend.
● Attend adoration as a family, Thursdays 4:30-6:00 PM.  
● Take your family to Thanksgiving Day mass, 8:00 AM 

at St. Patrick.
● Sign up in the church vestibule or by calling the church 

office to bring up the Advent Candles. 
● Attend Father John’s Explanatory Mass on 12/1/24 (more 

details in this messenger).
● Plan to come to Lesson and Carols on 12/18/24

(more details in this messenger).



Good
Disciples

Parents, let us know if  you catch someone being a Good 
Disciple. We would love to share it in a future issue!

 A friend in 1st grade didn’t feel like playing because her hearing aids just 
kept falling out. Lily G noticed and stopped to ask if she could help. After 
Lily put Charlotte’s hearing aids securely back in, Lily and Jude P asked  

Charlotte P to join their "blob" while playing "blob tag." 
Thanks to these Good Disciples, everyone had a great time in PE that day!



Lego
League

Robotics
Three St. Patrick First Lego 

League (FLL) teams, 
consisting of eighteen 

students from 5th to 8th 
grade, are working towards 
their qualifying tournament 
on Saturday, December 7th.

They are discovering ways 
to code their robot and 

build attachments towards 
solving as many missions 
as possible in two and a 

half minute competitions.

 Teammates are working 
together to demonstrate 

their impactful design 
process and progression 

through the season. 

Also, their research project 
this year focuses the team 
on different problems and 

potential solutions for 
ocean exploration. 

Above all, they are having 
fun while they learn!



Women in
Engineering

Thank you to Caterpillar and the Society 

of Women Engineers for hosting a few of 

our lucky 8th graders at their annual 

Women in Engineering event!



8th Grade 
News

Jalapeno Curry



Matchbox
Microscopes

Our 5th Graders had a blast 
making matchbox microscopes 

during a recent Science unit!



Children’s 
Books

Our 7th & 8th Grade Technology classes finished off 
their Canva unit by authoring and creating Children’s 
Books using Canva. They were then able to read their 

books to some of their young friends!



Children’s 
Books



Service 
Opportunities

https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/60B0A4CAFAA2FA57-5152
9829-clean?useFullSite=true#/

New this year, 5th-8th grade 
students please consider 

signing up to clean up the gym 
after home basketball and 

volleyball games, and you will be 
allowed in that night’s game for 
free! 7th & 8th grade students 

are allowed to use one of these 
as a confirmation project. We are 

looking for 3 students for each 
home game. 

Sign up link is below. 
Thank you!
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Go out of your way to 
help someone this week!



IRISH
Athletics

  Boys Basketball .

 Check out the “Upcoming Dates” page to catch them 

live in action or to watch a live stream on Facebook!



IRISH
Athletics



IRISH
Athletics

  Girls Basketball .
 8th Grade Night.

Thank you 8th Graders

& Parents 



            The mission of St. Patrick School is to foster the spiritual growth and 

academic life of its students, faculty, and staff and to teach children, with the 

cooperation of parents, a Catholic way of life.

Upcoming
Dates










